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MLJ/LMS 
 
1 March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Selwyn College, Cambridge - Monday 20 March  
 
As part of looking at the progression of your child, I would like to invite your child to come to 
visit a prestigious university that offers a wide range of courses from the sciences, arts and 
humanities to name but a few. The visit is designed to help students start to think about options 
at age 18, which may include going to university. Visiting a university helps students to make 
informed decisions about what they would like to do in the future as they can draw upon their 
experiences.   
 
The visit to Cambridge University is Monday 20 March 2023. We will travel by a hired coach. 
Please find below the itinerary for the day  
 

 7.00 am - Leave school by Coach (North Street)  
 10.00-10.30 – Arrival at Selwyn College, Cambridge  
 10.30-11:30 - Introductory talk by SLO, Q&A with Admissions Tutors, and Q&A with 

current undergraduates about studying at Cambridge  
 11:30-12:30 - Sample lecture   
 12:30-13:15 – Lunch in Hall.  
 13:15-14:00 - Tours of College and walk to UL  
 14:00-15:00 - museum tour.  
 15:00 - Return to Selwyn College  
 15.30 - Departure  
 18.00 - Arrive back to School  

 
Lunch is provided by the college, please let me know of any dietary requirements. Drinks will be 
provided, however if students want to buy further drinks there will be facilities to allow this.   
 
May I take this opportunity to remind parents that students are expected to display the very 
highest standards of behaviour and courtesy.  
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Under the School Governors’ Charging and Remissions Policy, we request a contribution of £24 
towards the cost of this activity. This includes travel and insurance. We must mention that 
without sufficient funding the trip will be unable to take place. Our full charging policy can be 
found by following this link. 

Charging & Remissions Policy 

The total cost of the trip is to be paid on ParentPay by Friday 10 March 2023. When you make 
payment via ParentPay you will be prompted to: 

 provide parental consent for your child to attend this trip,  
 permission to Selwyn College to take photographs and/or video/film and/or sound 

recordings of your child during the visit.   
 be asked to input your contact /medical details directly into a confidential section of 

ParentPay. 

If you have any further questions, please contact me at school mjervis@heckgrammar.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs M Jervis  
Teacher - Business & Economics & Progression Leader 
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